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In Preparation for the fall leaf pickup season, The Cromwell Police Department 
wishes to remind residents of the Town not to place leaves in the roadway. One 
main concern for the Town of Cromwell is the obstruction of passage for motorists 
by narrowing the roadways. 

Property owners or their landscapers should place the leaves on the edge of their 
property closest to the road so that the Department of Public Works Highway 
Department can collect them. 

The Department of Public Works will announce their Pick-Up Schedule on the Town 
of Cromwell Website, www.cromwellct.com. 

In addition to the curbside pickup, residents may bring their leaves to the transfer 
station. The transfer station rules and operating times can also be found on the 
Town of Cromwell Website. 

Placing leaves in the roadway can also cause problems during rainstorms with 
drainage causing clogging and flooding. 

Please be advised that the Cromwell Police Department will enforce violations of the 
Town Ordinance 204-27, regarding placement of leaves on public property of which 
carries a $50.00 a day fine with the possibility of additional costs. 
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